
 

November 20, 2020 

Mark Bessette, Vice President 
Cosmo Specialty Fibers, Inc. 
PO Box 539 
Cosmopolis, WA 98537 

Re: National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) Major Modification for 
Cosmo Specialty Fibers, Inc. Permit WA0000809 

Dear Mark Bessette: 

The Washington State Department of Ecology has made a major modification to NPDES Permit 
No. WA0000809.  The modification includes reduced monitoring associated with the facility’s 
curtailment period.  This modification has been made in accordance with 40 Code of Federal 
Regulations 122.62. 

Enclosed is the modified NPDES Permit No. WA0000809 for Cosmo Specialty Fibers in 
Cosmopolis, WA. 

If you have any questions, please contact Ha Tran at (360) 407-6064 or ha.tran@ecy.wa.gov. 

Sincerely, 

 
James DeMay, P.E. 
Industrial Section Manager 
Solid Waste Management Program 

Enclosure 

Cc: Craig McKinney, Cosmo 
 Nicholas Dottino, Cosmo 


